June 23, 2008

Kari Braniff
Community Development Services

Dear Kari:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Kohl Short Plat, #SP-08-00017. In order to
meet the requirements set forth by Kittitas County Public Health’s Environmental Health
Division the following items must be submitted:

e Proof of water availability through the referenced Group B water system.

Soil logs have been completed for this plat.

Sincerely,

Holly Myers

Environmental Health Director
Kittitas County Public Health
(509)962-7584



